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Two very important dates are coming up in the next nine days: 

The GARDEN PLANTING  DEADLINE  (June 16) 
and our ANNUAL PARTY (June 17)! 

 
GARDEN PLANTING  DEADLINE 

As written on pages 7 and 8 of the Gardener’s Welcome Packet (manual),  all 
gardens should be planted with either seeds or “starts” (growing) plants, by the end 
of this coming week, June 16th. 

 
6.   Gardeners should have their beds fully planted by the third week of June. 
10. Gardeners must maintain their beds, keeping them weed-free and cared for. If a 
bed appears abandoned, we will contact the gardener and if necessary it may be re-
assigned to someone else. 
 

ANNUAL WELCOME THE SUMMER GARDEN PARTY! 
A poster is attached.  The Church will provide Burgers, Brats/Hot Dogs and cold 
water.  You bring the snacks, side dishes, etc. to share.  Come and meet your 2024 
Gardening partners! 

 
GARDEN BED ASSIGNMENTS 

It seems no matter how hard we try, there are always a few slip-ups.  For instance, 
Bed 51 looks really great, but we don’t know who planted it; our map says 
“available”. We can’t find a registration for someone named “available”  Please 
confirm your assigned bed numbers with Dan so that we can make and post the new 
map on the gates! 

 
 

Hello Gardeners!  “June is 

bustin out all over” 

Including the Paul and Ruth 

Lemp Memorial 

Community Garden 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Come and join the fun in the sun.  If the weather doesn’t cooperate, we 
will move inside to the fellowship hall of the church! 


